
 

 

Notice of Temporary Suspension of All Activities  
 

      

May 15th, 2021 

 

Dear Members,                                                      

 

 Owing to the Central Epidemic Command Center’s (CECC)   
announcement today to raise both Taipei and New Taipei City’s COVID-19 

epidemic warning to level 3, thus, as of today all of WTIC activities will be 

temporarily suspended.  WTIC board of directors, executive committee 

members and chairpersons will continue to follow news on the CECC’s 

announcements.  We will resume WTIC routine activities when the 

imposed warning has been lifted.  Meanwhile please continue to follow all 

the preventative measures and stay safe and healthy.  Hope to see you soon.  

 

Best regards, 

Jeannie Tien 

WTIC President 

 
 
各位迎新會姊妹們大家好: 

 

為因應疾病管理署今天的宣佈，對 COVID-19疫情的防疫台北

市與新北市升至第三級，從今日起迎新會將暫時停止所有的活動。本

會的理監事們、工作團隊以及興趣小組委員們仍會持續注意疾病管理

署的最新宣佈，隨時保持與會員的聯繫。疫情蔓延期間，請姊妹們繼

續遵守戴口罩、勤洗手、保持社交距離等等保護措施。謝謝大家的諒

解與合作，盼望我們早日再聚。 

敬祝暑安! 

 

會長田陳毅君 


